CROY

February 24, 2020

City of Smyrna

Attn: Ms. Kelly Brown, Purchasing Buyer
2800 King Street

Smyrna, GA 30080

RE: Windy Hill Boulevard Project (RFP 20-016)
Dear Ms. Brown:

After review and analysis of the six bids opened on February 18, 2020 for the Windy Hill Boulevard
project it is Croy’s recommendation to award the project utilizing the option of precast wall panels and
maintaining the Ashlar finish for the vehicle barriers. Baldwin Paving Co. has provided the lowest bid
for this option. Below is a list of the bids received, reflecting the pricing for the recommended option.

CONTRACTOR CONTRACTOR LOCATION TOTAL AMOUNT
Baldwin Paving Co. Marietta, GA $29,571,781.52
Astra Group Woodstock, GA $30,453,105.11
CMES, Inc. Marietta, GA $30,690,444.00
CW Matthews Kennesaw, GA $35,369,986.94
Ga Bridge and Concrete Tucker, GA $36,552,232.55
Archer Western Atlanta, GA $40,918,948.90

The low bid has been calculated utilizing the base bid and the bid alternate for precast panels. This
resulted in a savings of $533,662.48 to the City compared with the base bid.

We recommend that The City of Smyrna award this project to Baldwin Paving Co. in the amount of
$29,571,781.52.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (770) 702-0194.

Sincerely,
Croy Engineering, LLC

Gregoty
President

Attachment: Bid Tabulation

CC: Frank Martin, Public Works Director

Kristin Robinson, Finance Director
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